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Our organizations strongly suggest the college more thoroughly review the details of each 
case, with the support of outside technologists, before making any disciplinary decisions. 
Students facing misconduct charges must also be provided due process, consistent with 
Dartmouth College policy, during these disciplinary proceedings. To the extent that 
Dartmouth has already imposed discipline on any student—including through any student’s 
waiver of their rights to contest the allegations against them—we call on Dartmouth to rescind 
those sanctions pending a thorough review of the evidentiary basis of the allegations. 

Given the urgent nature of this matter, we request receipt of a response to this letter no later 
than the close of business on Friday, April 2, 2021. 

Sincerely, 

Alexandria Morey 
Program Officer, Legal and Public Advocacy 
Foundation for Individual Rights in Education 

Cooper Quintin 
Senior Staff Technologist 
Electronic Frontier Foundation 

Cc:  Office of the General Counsel, Dartmouth College 
Geisel School of Medicine 
Office of the Registrar, Geisel School of Medicine 




